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This week we welcomed began our Powerful Parenting Series. We had a great turnout on Tuesday 
night where parents learned about Class Dojo, Google Classroom and Option C. Tonight the series will 
focus on our ELL program Imagine Learning and how we are bringing Spanish into the classroom. It 
begins at 5:30-6:30 pm and is located in the Cafeteria. All programs have babysitting and Spanish 
Translation available. The next series is on next Tuesday the 27th from 5:30-6:30 pm in the Cafeteria 
and will focus on how you can help your students with homework at home.  

We encourage all parents to attend. Families who attend will be entered in a drawing for a gift card and 
their child receives 5 dojo points for participation. If you attend all three sessions you will get 
additional chances to win the giftcard.  

Announcements 

School Picture Day is Monday! ​Students need to be in uniform. Packets for school pictures went home 
Monday, please contact the office if you have any questions. If you are not able to order now you can 
order online for up to two days after picture day​ (the last day would be Wednesday September 28th) 
the website is ​www.schophoto.net​  password: 315252956 

Save the Date/ Aguade el Dia : 

● Monday, October 10th- 5:30pm - Open School Advisory Committee 
Meeting 

● 30pm - Reunión del Comité Asesor de la Escuela está abierta. 
● Friday, October 28th- 6:00-8:00- Fall Festival 

http://www.schophoto.net/


 

 
SERVICE HOURS:   

All Middle School Students are required to complete service hours as a part of their Religion Grade. 
The total number of service hours required this year is: 

6th Grade – 8 hours 

7th Grade – 10 hours 

8th Grade – 12 hours 

Service hours must take place in the church or community, not at home.  Please keep track of the 
hours on the form your child was given.  One quarter of the total hours will be due before each report 
card.  

** 6th grade will have 2 hours, 7th grade will have 2.5 hours, and 8th grade will have 3 service hours 
due by Friday Oct. 10th.  

  

 
Teacher Spotlight 

 

 ​Madilynn Kettle​- 5th Grade 
 

My name is Miss Kettle and I will be teaching 5​th​ grade this year! I just recently moved to 
Kansas City and I am so happy to be here! I spent my first 3 years teaching 5​th​ grade at an 



urban Catholic school in Omaha, NE and I am so excited to begin my first year at Holy Cross! 


